
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 17th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Thursday 18th November 2021, Year 4 will be taking part in a football event held at school.  

 

Leaders from AMVC will be coming across to deliver an hour session, focusing on both skills and 

match play with the whole class. 

 

Usually Year 4 would travel to AMVC to take part but due to the rising cases of Covid-19 within the 

local community, it has been decided that it will be held at Norwood instead as this removes the 

need to mix with other schools.  

 

The event will be held on the school field and will run between 1:30pm -2:30pm.  

 

Pupils have PE on this day so pupils should already have their PE kits in school.  

There is no need for shin pads to be worn but pupils may choose to wear football trainers. No 

boots are allowed.   

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                              Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher/PE Lead                  Head Teacher  

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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